
 

UPDATE FROM THE PULPIT COMMITTEE 

Let everything that has 
breath praise the Lord.  
Praise the Lord.   
Psalms 150:6 

The Pulpit Committee has had the tremendous task of working 
to identify the next Pastor of First Baptist Church.  We relied on 
the Lord to bring us through and are grateful that he blessed us 
to keep our eyes on the prize.  After understanding the needs 
expressed by our fellow church members, methodically 
developing plans of action, and diligently following those plans, 
we are grateful to reach the final phase.  Hallelujah in the 
highest! 
 
Out of nearly 50 applicants, two candidates have emerged as 
the most qualified to serve as the Shepard that will prayerfully 
provide spiritual leadership and support to our congregation 
and the community. 
 
In the spirit of 1 Corinthians 14:40, “Let all things be done 
decently and in order”, the congregation is invited to a special 
business meeting on September 28th at 9:00am.  The sole 
purpose of this meeting is to explain the process that will be 
used to elect our next Pastor.  The meeting will be held in-person 
and virtually.  
 
During the meeting we will share additional information on the 
following important events leading to the election.   

 Candidate profiles to the congregation on Tue Oct 1st 
 Sermon by Candidate 1 on Sun Oct 27th 
 Sermon by Candidate 2 on Sun Nov 17th 
 Election on Sat Nov 23rd 

 
Join us in continuing to fervently pray for our church as we 
enthusiastically conclude this process with great expectancy. 
 

 
 

The Lord is good to those 
whose hope is in him, to 

the one who seeks him; it 
is good to wait quietly for 
the salvation of the Lord 

Lamentations 3:25-26 


